
Firm Settles Federal Government
Contracting Dispute
Robbins Firm associate Matt Parrish recently settled a dispute between a federal government contractor and

its subcontractor over almost $1 million in damage to property of the U.S. Treasury occuring as a result of

Hurricane Irene in late August 2011. Matt was able to reach a settlement for the client prior to any lawsuit

being filed.

For more information, please contact Matt Parrish.
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